
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 4/1/2011 9:19:19AM 

'jf2@cpuc.ca.gov' (jf2@cpuc.ca.gov) 
'egl@cpuc.ca.gov' (egl@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: CAISO Market Redesign & Technology Upgrade Early 2011 Release and Spring 

2011 Release (Projects Operative through May 2011)

Attached is a letter on the above subject.

Please contact Sujata Pagedar at 415-973-9801 or sxpg@pge.com if you have any questions.

Brian Cherry

Redacted

Vice President, Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Redacted
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